
Curriculum Report – December, 2010 
 
1.  Race to the Top Update:  Ohio sent all the Scopes of Work to the federal government 
     for review and that process is underway.  We have submitted our budget to ODE for 
     approval and that should occur by next week.  We should be able to draw down  
     money from Race to the Top on January 3, 2011.  The first implementation is the  
     Pinnacle Plus online grading system for Kindergarten through 5th grades and the  
     Paperwork and purchase order for that has been submitted to SPARCC.  The training 
     Date for teachers willing to pilot Pinnacle Plus the second semester is January 13th. 
     Full implementation is set for fall of 2011. 
 
2.  We have begun having meetings with teachers to look at the Revised Standards and  
     setting a time table for the implementation of those standards. 


